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Spring Is The Time To Protect The Turf  

 
 

EAU CLAIRE – Spring is the time to protect the turf!  In order to allow turfgrass to come 
out of dormancy, all Athletic Fields are closed for play and practice until further notice. 
Protecting the turf now will help maintain full turf coverage through the playing season.  
 
If there are questions, please contact John Lofgren in the Community Services 

Department at 715-839-4963.  
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